



June 3, 2014

Dr. Alexandra Fitts
Vice Provost and Accreditation Liaison Officer
University of Alaska Fairbanks
316 Signers' Hall
P.O. Box 757580
Fairbanks, AK 99775-6440

Dear Vice Provost Fitts:

This is in reply to correspondence dated March 25, 2014, sent by Sara Travis, Accreditation and Assessment Coordinator, seeking approval from the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities (NWCCU) for University of Alaska Fairbanks (UAF) to suspend its Associate of Applied Science (AAS) degree program in Renewable Resources. The Commission has approved the suspension of the AAS degree program in Renewable Resources as a *minor change* under Commission Policy, *Substantive Change*. It is noted that current students will be contacted and academic advisors will work with the students to develop a new graduation or degree plan. Accordingly, the suspension of the Associate of Applied Science degree program in Renewable Resources is now included in the accreditation of the University.

Thank you for keeping the Northwest Commission on Colleges and Universities apprised of developments and initiatives at University of Alaska Fairbanks. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Pamela J. Goad Vice President

PJG:pg

cc:

Mr. Brian Rogers, Chancellor

Dr. Sandra E. Elman, President, NWCCU